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I fully oppose measure 114 as it is unconstitutional, poorly written, too expensive and 

ours an unnecessary burden on law abiding citizens. In these times of releasing 

criminals from prison far before the time they were sentenced to complete and the 

dramatic increase of drug use due to lax drug laws it is deeply concerning to deprive 

law abiding citizens of their uninfringed second amendment rights. It is wrong to 

penalize law abiding citizens. Stop this madness!  


